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As a matter of fact, we ARE rocket scientists™ 

 
 Press Release, 15-May-1998 

Dr. Laurence E. LaForge named 
1998 NASA/ASEE Summer Faculty Fellow 

at Jet Propulsion Laboratory 

The American Society for Engineering Education and National Aeronautics and Space Administration have selected 
Dr. Laurence E. LaForge as a 1998 Summer Faculty Fellow. 

LaForge will represent Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University, where he is Assistant Professor of Mathematics and 
Computer Science. In addition, he will be on temporary leave from his position at The Right Stuff of Tahoe, where he 
serves as president. 

While in residence at JPL in Pasadena, California, Dr. LaForge will advance research in fault tolerant spacecraft avionics. 
He will collaborate with Dr. John Lai on NASA's New Millennium Project, also known as X2000. 

Dr. LaForge is a graduate of MIT and McGill University. This marks the second time he has been selected as a 
NASA/ASEE Summer Faculty Fellow. In 1997, while in residence at JPL, LaForge contributed to spaceflight software 
fault tolerance, as well as to the power distribution unit control, for Deep Space One, the first probe propelled by an ion 
engine. 


